For those providing reports to the Board of Trustees, please note the following requests:

- Oral reports be limited to 3 minutes per constituent group. A timer will be displayed on the screen.
- Written reports/materials be submitted 48 hours in advance and not to exceed 2 pages.
- Non-scheduled speakers are not permitted to speak in place of scheduled speakers or in addition to scheduled speakers unless name and reason/purpose is submitted 24 hours in advance of the Board meeting for consideration; and there should be no more than two speakers per report (total 3 minutes).
- Employees who are members of a bargaining unit represented by an exclusive bargaining agent may address the Board but may not attempt to negotiate terms and conditions of their employment.
- It is requested when mentioning or addressing an individual, their tile or prefix be used. (Examples: Dr. Smith, Trustee Smith, Vice Chancellor Smith, Mr. Smith, Ms. Smith)

#### **INFORMATION TO INFORM POLICY:**

### **ACTIONS and/or UPDATES RELATED TO GOALS:**

#### 1. Eliminate Barriers to Student Access and Success

The Crafton Hills College Student Senate recently appointed each member of the Associated Student Government to serve on at least one shared governance committee. This move ensures that students have a voice in decision-making at every level of the college. By participating in these committees, student leaders are helping to address the real issues their fellow Roadrunners face—making sure student perspectives are heard, considered, and acted on.

# 2. Be a Diverse, Equitable, Inclusive, and Anti-Racist Institution

Crafton Hills College's Associated Student Government has recently welcomed one of the most diverse and representative cabinets in years. With 16 members—our highest number at the start of an academic year in recent history—the 2025–2026 student senators are committed to championing diversity, equity, inclusion, and access. Their leadership ensures that Roadrunners from all backgrounds feel seen, heard, and supported—and that every student's voice is represented on campus.

## 3. Ensure Fiscal Accountability/Stability

At Crafton Hills College, the student government recently approved funding for the upcoming Career Fair—an event designed to benefit our entire campus community. By carefully managing these resources, we support meaningful programming while also protecting the financial health of our student government. This responsible approach builds trust with students and campus partners, ensuring we can continue offering valuable, sustainable events for years to come. Our commitment is to make a lasting impact while maintaining a strong foundation for the future.